## Durham Wildlife Trust

## For you, for wildlife, for the future



RGH Lewis
The Nineveh Charitable Trust
Park Farm,
Frittenden Road,
Biddenden,
Ashford,
Kent TN27 8LG

26 November 2018

Dear Mr Lewis

Wildlife Cabin - Durham Wildlife Trust

On behalf of Durham Wildlife Trust, I would like to thank you once again for your very generous donation of £1,500 which we received in January. I wanted to take the opportunity to update you on our progress to secure funding for the Wildlife Cabin. Currently we have secured £21,000 from 7 different grant giving organisations including yourselves. This means that we have very nearly reached our target.

I am waiting the outcome of two more funding applications which I hope will be enough, then we can proceed and make the Wildlife Cabin a reality. Our aim is to have the Wildlife Cabin open for schools by Spring 2019. We are very excited about the project which is beginning to take shape. Once the Wildlife Cabin is in situ, we are really looking forward to welcoming children and young people from across our area.

Your support so early on in our fundraising efforts encouraged other funders to support the project, so thank you once again for your generosity. I apologise for not getting in touch earlier; however, I will keep you informed about our progress as the project reaches a conclusion.

Yours sincerely

12. Gladwin

Anne Gladwin Grants Officer

Email: agladwin@durhamwt.co.uk

Rainton Meadows, Chilton Moor, Houghton-le-Spring, Tyne & Wear, DH4 6PU
Tel: 0191 5843112. www.durhamwt.co.uk
Company no. 1019263, Charity No. 501038.